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Dear Families 

The last few weeks have certainly whizzed by.  School has felt like 

school again with everyone back together, even as we continue to 

maintain our bubbles, and continue to wash hands – a lot!  The 

ongoing hard work and effort everyone puts into their learning and play has been incredible to 

see.  The children have certainly earned a very well-deserved Easter Holiday. 

 

We are planning many different things through the Summer Term, dependent on Covid restrictions, 

with the aim of making things as normal as possible for our children, and we are excited when 

looking to the future. 

 

Thank you so much for your support, over the past year in particular, and we all hope that you 

have a super break too.   

 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 19th April. 

 

Timings for Drop Off and Pick Up – based on surname 

 

• Time A   A-H:  08:30-8:35 and 15:00-15:05   

• Time B   I-P:  08:35-08:40 and 15:05-15:10   

• Time C   Q-Z:  08:40-08:45 and  15:10-15:15 

 

Adults, thank you for wearing a face mask on the school site. 

 

COVID Reporting Over the Holidays 

 
 

If your child tests positive for Covid 19 during the first six days of the Easter Holiday, please let us 

know immediately by filling in the form at Coronavirus (COVID-19) - The Aspire Academy Trust.  

After this time, from Monday 12th April, please report a positive test to NHS Test and Trace.  Thank 

you. 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Even though we can’t have a 

conversation at the classroom door or in the playground, we are still available.  Miss Biddick is 

usually on the gate every morning and afternoon too. 

 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe Easter Holiday. 

 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19?fbclid=IwAR1oLlJzURY7YjlkaxAJW4xQiDoHWgK525xG_B5p3bJAssBxTDqgT4tAJ9o
mailto:hello@mounthawke.org

